ﬁn. John Coghill

I
From: K.M. Gordon <kgordon@mosquitonet.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2017 10:54 PM
To: Sen. John Coghill
Subject: Jahna Lindemuth Confirmation
Dear Senator Coghill:

My name is Karen Gordon and I live in Fairbanks. I’m a member of the Laundry House Gang.

Jahna Lindemuth must not be confirmed as the AG. Instead of doing the honest thing in asserting state sovereignty to
the Klutina road, sovereignty over the road already having been established as an RS2477 right of way, the AG has
abandoned asserting state’s rights in ownership of the road, and instead resorted to secret negotiations behind closed
doors that would relinquish rights Alaskans already own simply to appease Ahtna Corporation. Ms. Lindemuth had a
heavy hand in another bit of tomfoolery and questionable ethical actions when she actively betrayed Alaskans and the
Constitution by helping write an MOA between Ahtna Intertribal Resource Commission that would legitimize racial
preference and violate the Common Use clause of the Constitution. Her closeted dealing with Ahtna Corp on the
Klutina road looks like a corrupt deal, and her participation and approval of the Ahtna MOA with DOI is the same.

Ms. Lindemuth appears to be playing fast and loose with assets that belong to all Alaskans. From where I sit, M.
Lindemuth’s appointment is simply an election payoff to Alaska Native interests. Her failure to uphold the
Constitution out of the chute, before she is even confirmed, gives me no confidence that she will make the Constitution
a priority in the future. She must not be confirmed as Alaska’s attorney general.

Sincerely,

Karen Gordon

Fairbanks



